

EC Meeting 20-JAN-11

Face to Face at SLAC

Present: B. Barish, E. Paterson, M. Ross, P. Garbincius, M. Harrison, B. Foster, S. Stapnes, N. Walker, A. Yamamoto, K. Yokoya, T. Tauchi. M. Hronek (sec)

Absent: JPD

FALC/GDE Meeting:

- Each presenter went thru talks to be presented to FALC.
  - o Comments and discussion about each presentation took place.

Physicists' coordination group:

- Communication between the machine and physics community.
- Brau group has ended.
- This is an opportunity to put together a new group.
- What should this group focus on, how and who?
  - o Examples:
    - Brau type group
    - More structured group/ interaction with mailing list, meetings when needed.
    - Mix of physics and accelerator people, meeting once a month.
    - Need to know where the MDI people fit within this group.
    - Present idea to S. Yamada, then determine the people for this group.

CPDG:

- Meeting with A. Suzuki, with M. Harrison and N. Toge present.
- A. Suzuki has new timeline for the siting issue. It was not discussed in detail.
- We agreed to give him input on siting where we can.
- We need to look at each work package in the CPDG to figure out what we can do and when. B. Foster and M. Harrison to look into this further and have something together for March.
- Discussion of demonstrator to test SCRF.